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Dorothy Grant 

10 N Highland Pl 

Mount Vernon, IL. 62864 

 

Hi Ms. Grant: 

My name is Annette. I cannot speak to you in person because of the pandemic, so I am writing. I 

would like to discuss with you the most important day of the year. Many people view birthdays, 

holidays, or their wedding anniversary as the most important day to them. What would you say is 

your most important day throughout the year? ______________ What do you think is the most 

important day of the year to Jesus and his Father? ______________ On the night before he died, 

Jesus said these words to his faithful followers, “keep doing this in remembrance of me.” (Luke 

22:19) You may wonder how you can be obedient to this command. Around the world, millions 

obey Jesus by viewing the anniversary of his death as the most important day of the year. This 

year that day is Saturday, March 27. 

To get prepared for this special day, I encourage you to meditate on what Jesus has done for 

you. Reading the gospels that cover the final week of Jesus’ life will prepare your heart. (John 

11:55-57) (Matthew 26:6-13) (Mark 14:3-9) (John 12:2-11) (Mark 11:1-19) (Luke chapter 20) 

Many have also enjoyed reading the book The Greatest Man Who Ever Lived found at JW.org 

This book can be downloaded for free. 

I encourage you and your family to join me on ZOOM for this special event. The date and time 

can be found on your invitation. Because of the pandemic, this event will not be held in person. 

To obtain more information, or to find out how you may be present at this event, please contact 

me at 618-214-9706, or at the address above.  

 

  

Annette Paul 
PO Box 555; Mount Vernon, Illinois 62864 

(555) 555-5555 

Sincerely, 

Annette Paul 

Annette Paul 


